
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 
Thank you to everyone who came out to our spirit night at Chick Fil A. We are so thankful for 

your support. 

 

Sports teams and club pictures will be this Tuesday and Wednesday. Coaches will reach out with 

additional information prior to picture day.  

 

Registration for next year’s classes took place this week. Student and parent selections along 

with teacher recommendations will be used to create student schedules for the coming school 

year. If you have any questions about the process, please contact your child’s grade level school 

counselor. 

 

Parents, as we move into the spring, I want to ask for your help as we remind our students about 

our school dress code. I have attached a copy of the dress code to this week’s Weekly Update 

email as a reminder. In particular, we are reminding our students and families that students 

should not wear slides or shoes without a back, pants should sit at the waist with no 

undergarments visible, shirts should overlap pants so that no skin shows, and sleepwear should 

not be worn to school.    

 

Our boys and girls track team will host their first meet here at JMS this coming Wednesday 

against Eastern Middle School. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


